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Cloud computing provides scalable high-performance
computing capabilities by connecting a large number of
independent computing units through high-speed
networks. With the development of the Internet of
Things and the emergence of AR/VR, edge computing, a
technology that can radiate cloud computing
capabilities to the user side, also provides users with
great convenience. Cloud and edge computing are in a
synergistic relationship. Only cloud-edge collaboration
can meet the needs of various scenarios (e.g.,
autonomous driving, smart home), so as to maximize the
advantages of cloud computing and edge computing.
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Electronics is a multidisciplinary journal designed to
appeal to a diverse audience of research scientists,
practitioners, and developers in academia and industry.
The journal is devoted to fast publication of latest
technological breakthroughs, cutting-edge
developments, and timely reviews of current and
emerging technologies related to the broad field of
electronics. Experimental and theoretical results are
published as regular peer-reviewed articles or as
articles within Special Issues guest-edited by leading
experts in selected topics of interest.
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